










BUILDING DEPARTMENT ● 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA 02645

ph: 508-430-7506 fax: 508-430-4703

www.harwich-ma.gov

Harwich Zoning Board of Appeals
732 Main Street
Harwich, MA 02645

RE: 93 and 97 Route 28

May 2, 2017

Dear Zoning Board of Appeals Members,

On April 18, 2017, I inspected the property located at 97 Route 28, Map10, Parcel W5 based on the authority
given to me as the Harwich Building Commissioner, the Town Zoning Enforcement Officer and the
Massachusetts Building Code Section 110.7 Periodic Inspections which requires periodic inspections for the
common areas of multi-family units. As 93 Route 28 is not a multi family unit but 2 individual private
residences, I did not have the authority to inspect that property.

I discovered that there are no common areas at 97 Route 28 but only individual residences. There is a fire
escape on the exterior of the building which does require a closer life safety review by a registered design
professional.

The “multi family use” in the CH-1 Zoning District is not allowed under the Code of the Town of Harwich.
However, MGL Ch 40A, Section 7 states that no penalty or violation can be issued unless done so within 10
years of the commencement of that violation. As HECH has owned 97 Route 28 and continued its operation
as a multi-family rental since 2006, it is presumed that the Town’s ability to enforce a violation based on the
multi-family use of that property in the CH-1 Zoning District has passed.

Please let me know if there is anything further you need from from me or is you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Ray Chesley
Harwich Building Commissioner







Town of Harwich
732 Main Street

Harwich, MA 02645

Engineering
Department

Memo
To: Alyxandra K. Sabatino, Town Planner

From: Robert M. Cafarelli, Town Engineer

Cc: Paul E. Sweetser, Town Land Surveyor

Date: March 2, 2017

Re: Comprehensive Permit- 93 & 97 Route 28, West Harwich (ZB2017-04)

Plan Review-

I received the drainage for subject project.

Down Cape Engineering submitted drainage calculations using the Rational
Formula which is allowed by current Town regulations. The calculations show
that the proposed drainage structures and infiltration system meet local and
State storm water management requirements.

As this will be more than one acre of disturbed area, a SWPPP is required. This is
administered through Federal requirements (EPA).
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